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April 6, 2022

Dear DCSD School Board:

I am writing to request your approval for our out of state travel June 28 – July 3, 2022 for 
myself and four students: Allen Petersen, Annikah Burnham, Kaleb Petersen, and Aaralyn 
Draper. These students recently returned from the FBLA State Leadership Conference where 
they performed exceptionally well and qualified to attend the FBLA National Leadership 
Conference this summer in Chicago, Illinois! Allen Petersen took 1st Place in Intro to Information 
Technology, Annikah Burnham will be going in 2nd Place for Job Interview, Kaleb Petersen in 2nd 
Place for Computer Applications, and Aaralyn Draper in 4th Place for Data Analysis. These 
students have worked extremely hard all year to prepare for their competitive events. 

The request has been approved by Lynn Sorensen, CTE Director, and travel expenses will be 
covered by Union High FBLA, State FBLA, CTE funds, and personal funds. Dave Green, our school 
principal has also approved this request. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request to attend the FBLA National Leadership 
Conference and this amazing opportunity to showcase our students. We look forward to 
hearing back from you soon! Thank you for your support of FBLA!

Sincerely, 

Danielle Labrum
Union High School
CTE/Business Teacher and FBLA Advisor


